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Regulatory Update 
30th September 2016 

 
 

South Korea – Additional 5GHz Channels open for Wireless LAN. 
 
South Korea have announced on the 30th of September 2016, that additional channels 
have been made available in the 5GHz bands for WLAN use as follows: 
 
Previous Band  Updated Band New Channels Opened 
5470 MHz ~ 5650 MHz 5470 MHz ~ 5725 MHz Channels 128,132, 136 and 140 

 
5725 MHz ~ 5825 MHz 5725 MHz ~ 5850 MHz Channel 165  
 
Furthermore, it has been confirmed that 802.11ac devices, may now use 160MHz 
channel bandwidth in 5GHz band 3 - 5470 MHz ~ 5725 MHz 
 
For further information on this article, please contact: 
 
 
Albina Sultangulova 
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